
Meeting Minutes December 14, 2021

Present Title: Name Present Title: Name

x President: Rob Vendramin x Vice President: Josephine Sze

x Treasurer: Jen Slagle / Roy Slagle x Concessions Treasurer: Josephine Sze

x Communications: Nadine Myers Secretary/Social Media: Kelly McMullen

x Website load/Social Media: Jen Slagle Fundraising Chair:

Concessions Beverages: Concessions Coordinators:

Additional Attendees Present:  Cathy Canady

The December 2021 Liberty Music Boosters virtual meeting was called to order by Rob Vendramin at 7:03 pm.

Administrative Updates
● Previous meeting minutes review/approve -Kelly sent via email before meeting

○ Minutes approved and no corrections provided.

● Treasurer’s Report – Roy and Jen-Jen present
○ Most spending and income was from Winterline this past month.
○ Their account is negative at the moment but a lot of student fees and income will be available soon.

● Communications Report – Nadine
○ Talked about sending a reminder to use Amazon and Kroger for holiday shopping.
○ Use FOL donation as EOY tax benefit

Music Director Updates
● Band: Travis Hicks, Absent

○  Rescheduling concert for 2nd week of January

● Choir: Doug O’Neal
○Winter Concert was a great success - joined by our former accompanist due to an emergency
○ Holiday Tour to Hyatts and LMS on Friday, Dec 17th.  Lunch for Varsity Chorale at Tanuki
○ 87 people going on NYC trip at this time
○ Spring Concert - March 23
○ ACAPOP Spring is Wednesday, April 6 (then leave for NYC the next day)
○ Pop Concert- 80s - Friday, May 13, 2022

● Orchestra: Jill Bixler
○ Service Orchestra played at Ganzhorn and it was very well received.
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○ Concert this week and will have an Oboe solo
○ Playing at the mall on Sunday, Dec 19th
○ Anyone performing in solo or ensemble (band, choir, and orchestra) must register before Christmas

break

Unfinished Business
● Legacy Pavers - Keith Joseph
● Band truck planning

○ Rob is sending an email in early January to start a committee that will investigate all that is needed
for new trucks.

New Business
● Spring Concessions - need beverage buyer

○ Chris Ortleib is stepping down and a new buyer is needed for Spring
● Concessions committee?

○ Concession work continues to be a heavy load on the President.
○ We are hoping to form a committee that will be in charge of concession duties

● 2022-2023 Officer search
○ Most likely the only position that will need to be filled is the President role.

Doug is wondering if the band dinner items could be stored someplace other than a practice room for the remainder
of the school year. Rob is going to ask the school for a location.

Meeting Adjournment 7:34 (1st Jen, 2nd Josephine)

Next meeting will be in person on January 18th at 7pm.
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